
 
 
 
March 6, 2013 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Effective April 3, 2013, Nordstrom Direct Corporate offices will be moving into a new building 
location. Please mail all sample packages, and letter correspondence to the following address.   
 
New Mailing Address, Effective April 3, 2013: 
 
NORDSTROM DIRECT 
1600 7th Avenue, Suite 2600 
Seattle, Washington  98101 
 
 
NOTE: This address is similar to our former address; please be careful when updating your 
records to reflect the new address noted above. 
 
Many of our employees’ contact information will remain the same during this transitional period – 
they will update you individually with their new phone number as soon as it is available. All email 
addresses will remain the same.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation during this transition; your patience is greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
NORDSTROM DIRECT Corporate Offices 
 
 


